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960. Mr A G Whitfield (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:

Whether the SA Police Service (SAPS) has a programme in place to recruit former
experienced SAPS members to assist with (a) specialised units and (b) training and
development; if not, why not, in each case; if so, what are the relevant details in each
case?
NW1203E
REPLY:
(a)and (b) Posts for the re-enlistment of former experienced South African Police
Service (SAPS) members were advertised in the national media, on 13
March 2022, with a closing date, of 28 March 2022. Successful, former
SAPS members will be placed at specialised units, police stations as
well as the Division: Human Resource Development, based on their

experience and skills.
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